
Dear TVR enthusiasts,        

After a very successful 'Back to Zolder 2.0' in 2022 and a year of planned absence, we have started to 

look into organising Zolder 2024. As car enthusiasts we do belief an event like this should be on the 

calendar. We hope we can welcome back many of you, together with all those beautiful TVRs! 

The ‘38th Continental Meeting’ is rebranded to "The Spirit of Driving" and in consultation with 

Circuit Zolder we have already agreed a date: 

Friday 10 May 2024 (the Friday after Ascension Day) 

 

The organising committee will follow the same approach as in 2022. One package price and for that 

everyone gets a full day of driving fun, consisting of: 

• Intro-to-Zolder session. 

• 3 x 1 hour of Free Driving. 

• 3 Continental Speed tests (Slalom / Sprint / Hillclimb). 

• Continental Le Mans. 

Registration is open to all TVRs. Other car brands may also participate at the discretion of the 

Continental Meeting committee, as TVRs will have priority. Please note that this event also works 

with a  minimum required number of registrations.  

As always, the wonderful track day will end with our famous 'price-giving' dinner at location Hotel 

Van der Valk in Stein. Hotel Van der Valk in Stein will be again our base in 2024 and everyone is 

kindly requested to book the necessary overnight stays themselves. 

Further information on registration, costs and minimum number of required cars will follow early 

2024. So please keep an eye on your e-mail and club site and reserve the date in your agenda! 

We are counting on you to make this event a success! 

Organising committee: Rob, Remco, Micha, Erwin and Arnaud. 

For questions, please send an email to CM2024@tvrcarclub.nl 

mailto:CM2024@tvrcarclub.nl

